
Results Day 
Thursday 15 August 2019 
Results will be available on CristalWeb from 
7:30 am. LRC Lower Bagnall will be open 
from 9:00am if you require access to a 
computer to view your results. 

Enrolment for new students
27, 28 and 29 August
If you do not have your appointment 
details, please contact Student Services on 
01252 688317. Before attending, please 
ensure that you have entered your GCSE 
results online.

Induction for new students
Tuesday 3 and Wednesday 4 September
New students will attend College on one of 
these days. Appointment slots are given out 
at enrolment.  

Term starts for second year students
Thursday 5 and Friday 6 September 
Temporary timetables will be available on 
CristalWeb for these two days.  There is an 
independent study at home day on Monday 
9 September then your new timetable 
will operate from 9:00am on Tuesday 10 
September.

Start of term for new students
Monday 9 September
Your timetable will be created and you will 
start your lessons at 9:00 am on this day. 
Only new students attend College on this 
day.

Second year students continue term
Tuesday 10 September
Second year students will continue lessons 
with your new timetable. All students attend 
College on these days. 

Start of Term
September 2019 

If you have any questions about Results Day 
feel free to tweet us @Farnborough6th , 
email us on admin@farnborough.ac.uk or 
call us on 01252 688200. 

Newsletter
Results Day and Start of 

Term Special
July 2019 

We will be holding a celebration in College 
on the day, so come along and join staff, 
fellow students and their families from 
11:00am in The Courtyard. Please let us 
know you will be attending by signing up 
through Eventbrite by Thursday 8 August. 

Make sure that you have returned any 
outstanding books/other items and 
completed the leavers’ survey before 
Results Day! 

If you have forgotten your CristalWeb 
password, please call the College on 01252 
688264.  

Good Luck!

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/results-day-2019-tickets-65095159374


Lanyards & ID Cards
Students are required to wear their lanyard 
and ID card at all times whilst on the 
College site. If you have forgotten your 
lanyard, a temporary one can be borrowed 
for a fee from Student Services.

Lost or damaged lanyards can be replaced 
for £5. Lost or damaged ID cards can be 
replaced for £5. 

Please go to the Registry office in the 
Bagnall building to purchase replacements.

Parking Permits
Parking permits will be available to 
purchase for second years only from 10 
September. A link to purchase a permit 
will go on the CristalWeb homepage on 10 
September. Please follow the instructions 
carefully. Student Services will need to see 
your driving licence and valid certificate of 
insurance.

The prices for the academic year are as 
follows:

•	 Student car park - £100
•	 Road Bays - £80
•	 Football Ground - £60

When purchasing the permit you will 
need to be wearing your lanyard - a 
temporary one will not be accepted. You 
must also ensure that you do not have any 
outstanding lanyard fines.

We kindly ask all students not to park in 
any residential streets around the College 
without a permit. Please park considerately 
and leave plenty of time for your journey. 
We expect all students to be considerate 
and polite to members of the local 
community.

Bus
Stagecoach bus passes can be purchased 
from 7 August 2019 in one of the following 
ways:

Annual bus pass - total of £655 direct from 
Stagecoach website: 
www.stagecoachbus.com

Annual bus pass in two instalments -
Instalment 1 - £328 
(payment due in September)

Instalment 2 - £328 
(payment due in December)

Half termly bus pass - purchased directly 
from Student Services each half term. First 
payment of £110 followed by five payments 
of £109.

Train
** New for 2019: 16-17 Railcard **
Coming soon - a new railcard offering 
a 50% discount for 16 and 17 year olds. 
Information will be put on the College  
website as soon as it is available.

Alternatively, train passes can be purchased 
from Student Services from 7 August 2019. 
Please complete the train application form 
(available from Student Services) and send 
it in with a passport sized photograph 
and payment. Please allow approximately 
10 working days for train passes to be 
processed.

Important  Information 
and Reminders

For more information about 
transport and getting to 
College, please contact 

Student Services 
on 01252 688317.

http://www.stagecoachbus.com

